May 1, 2023

Maykh, Good morning and-good afternoon,

The Tribal Planning Department in association with Road Runner Transit is asking for Southern
Ute Tribal Members who are eighteen and older along with Southern Ute Tribal Employees to please fill
out our Transit Planning Survey. Enclosed you will find a survey and a stamped return envelope.

Road Runner Transit connects the La Plata County areas of Ignacio to Durango and Bayfield to
Durango with medical services, jobs, education, and shopping.

This brief survey is to help Road Runner Transit determine the need for expanded public transit
services for Southern Ute Tribal Members, visitors to the reservation, and Southern Ute Tribal
Employees.

Thank you for taking the time to take our survey. For questions, concerns or if you would like
assistance from staff to fill out the survey. Reach out to any one of the contacts below and they can take
your feedback over the phone.

Tog'oiak’,

Mary Evening Star Eagle - meseagle@southernute-nsn.gov or 970-563-2270

Southern Ute Acting Tribal Planner — Tribal Planning Department

Roman Jay Box Seibel — rseibel@southernute-nsn.gov or 970-563-2283

Administrative Support — Tribal Planning

Renee St. Andre, Red Hawk and Road Runner Transit — renee @redhawk.tv or 970-799-8479

Red Hawk is a 100% Native American Owned Business contracted to collaborate with the Southern Ute
Planning Department by Road Runner Transit for this project.



